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On September 27, 2023, the Department of Homeland Security and Department of
State announced the designation of Israel into the Visa Waiver Program (VWP).
The VWP allows citizens and nationals from, now, 41 designated countries to travel
to the U.S. for business or tourism. These individuals apply for travel authorization
through the Electronic System for Travel Authorization (ESTA). Approved
applications through ESTA are generally valid for two years, allowing multiple 90-
day entries during that two year period. The 90-day admission under the VWP can
generally not be extended, and does not allow for U.S.-based work or employment.
A full list of designated countries can be found here.

The Department of Homeland Security and Department of State expect that Israelis
will be able to apply for travel authorization via ESTA by November 30, 2023. Those
with valid B-1 or B-2 visas may continue to enter the U.S. using those visas.
Applications can be submitted online or through the “ESTA Mobile” app.

If you have questions about whether you are eligible for VWP, or if you have
questions about working in the United States, please reach out to our Immigration
Practice Group.

Disclaimer:

This Client Alert is a form of attorney advertising. Hodgson Russ LLP provides this
information as a service to its clients and other readers for educational purposes only.
Nothing in this Client Alert should be construed as, or relied upon, as legal advice
or as creating a lawyer-client relationship.
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